
Good morning Mr. Lewis	
 	
On Saturday February 22nd, we held our annual WICA meeting. 	
 	
On behalf of the membership, we want to extend our thanks and 
appreciation for your efforts on behalf of Water Island the past year.	
 	
Mary, David and I reported to the membership of close to 100 families, that 
your office provided invaluable help to remove abandoned cars and 
roadside cutting help. 	
 	
The roadside cutting help was invaluable.  This improved the safety of the 
many tourists as well as residents trying to see around corners while 
driving.  	
 	
Mr. Lewis, the one area I would like to improve is our communication.  We 
realize you have a full workload. 	
WICA does not want to add to your project list, in fact as our record 
demonstrates the purpose of our group is to provide a partnership to every 
administration to make your job easier.  If you prefer telephone calls or 
quick meetings, please let me know?	
 	
I have been elected President for 2020 and Mary Dunakey is again Vice 
President.  David Roselle is chairperson for several important committees, 
to include Roads/Roadsides and Abandoned Car projects.	
 	
Based on our small community size, we try to do the projects we can with 
your permission. For example, during the year, WICA spent  almost 
$10,000, as well to cut roadsides, our largest expenditure of our very 
limited budget.	
 	
We would be happy to meet you on St. Thomas or Water Island to discuss 
how we can assist.	
 	
Again, please accept our thanks for your efforts on behalf of Water Island 
and we look forward to meeting with you.	
 	
Best regards	
Joanne Bohr	
President	
Water Island Civic Assc.


